Fressingfield Community Gardeners

Fressingfield Community Gardeners meets in the Sports & Social Club premises on the third Monday
of each month - unless we have a visit to a garden, which we do 2 to 3 per year.

Over the last year, we have had a lot of talks from speakers of all kinds, on a wide range of subjects
all related to gardening. This includes talks on propagation, bees and pollination, conifers, companion
planting, natural dyes from local plants, salvias, clematis, foraging. For the rest of this year we have a
number of talks, covering butterflies, attracting birds and other wildlife to your garden, cacti and
other succulents and roses.

We also do group garden visits, ranging from big RHS and National Trust gardens to local boutique
and niche gardens.

Last but not least, this year we are running, in partnership with St Peter & St Paul’s Church in
Fressingfield, a Garden Festival and open gardens, on the weekend of 17/18 June. We will have 23
gardens open, a sculpture and a scarecrow trail, refreshments and a rotating series of market stalls
throughout the weekend.

New members are always welcome, so please contact Tony Newton (tony.newton@btinternet.com)

for more information.

Tony Newton

Chair, Fressingfield Community Gardeners
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